
From: 여우 <hsjanet@hanmail.net>  

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 4:04 PM 

To: Clerks <clerks@kawarthalakes.ca> 

Subject: from Manilla general store 

 

to Kawartha lakes heritage department: 

 

 

it regard  to the letter you sent us (see the attachment  ) 

 

we decided not to register for listing my property for heritage building 

when we bought, the building was not registered for heritage and we are planning for retireing soon 

and we are selling the business and  we want to give  choice for deciding to the new owner ... 

 

sincerely 

 

janet and Sung from Manilla store 

 

 

Appendix A
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